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New Year's Day 

1938

MR. KINGs

Mr. H. F. McLean, of Merrickville, 

Telephone No. 38, called this after­

noon, requesting a moment’s conver­

sation with you to extend New Year 

greetings. He said you have been 

very good to him in the past and he 

felt sure you would wish to speak 

with him.
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